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From: Propeller Club <byron@prop-club.ccsend.com> on behalf of Propeller Club 

<gittawombwell@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2016 9:16 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: October 2016 NEWSLETTER
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::: PROP NEWS ::: 
 

 November 2, 2016 
 

 

in this issue...  

••••  PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE  

••••  NOVEMBER LUNCHEON  

••••  THE GITTA WOMBWELL 

SCHOLARSHIP  
••••  MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

••••  SAVE THE DATE  

 

 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

 

Our State of the Port Address was a great success and we are glad so many of you 

attended. It was our largest turnout. 

 

Our next event will be a luncheon with Congressman Mark Sanford.  
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS: Chase Chastain and William Walker with TCW. James 

Luxmore with C. H. Robinson. Tom Boyle with Maersk Line. Robert Gorman with The 
Gorman Financial Group. Brandon Saint and Jeff Kerns with Barnhart Crane and 

Rigging. John Albrecht with Southeast Industrial Equipment. Heather Holmquest with 
the Maritime Association. Joseph Farrell with Willoughby & Hoefer. Michael Kratz with 

Edison Chouest Offshore. Stephen Kelly and Cole Patterson with Carver Maritime. 

Fabio Brocca with MSC (USA). Welcome aboard!  

Sincerely, 
John Cameron 

President  

 

 

NOVEMBER LUNCHEON

 

November 10th is a luncheon at the Harbour Club. U.S. Representative Mark Sanford 

will be our guest speaker.  
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Congressman Sanford will give his post election perspective on our country's 

leadership and where we stand on funding for harbor deepening.  

Please click on the "ABOUT US" link below which will take you to our website and click 
on News and Events to register.  

 

 

THE GITTA WOMBWELL SCHOLARSHIP

 

We are pleased to announce that Brenna Jozwiak from the College of Charleston is our 

recipient of the Annual Gitta Wombwell Scholarship and it will awarded at our 

luncheon. Congratulations Brenna!  

 

 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

 

Last renewal notices have been mailed so if you have not renewed your membership 

yet please do so by November 30th. Your name will be removed from the Membership 
Roster December 1st. Click on "About Us" below and renew online on our website 

under News and Events.  

 

 

SAVE THE DATE

 

December 8th--Port Holiday Party, Harborside East, Mt. Pleasant  

 
Quick Links... 

 

•  About Us 
 

 

email: gittawombwell@hotmail.com  

phone: 843-412-2699  

web: http://www.propellerclubchs.com  
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